NIS has a Scholarship Program for students who are currently in G10 (having just taken IGCSE in June
2017) and G11 (having just taken AS examinations in June 2017). We have scholarships available for
students who have studied at other schools. The maximum scholarship available is 50% of the tuition
fees. During 2017 — 2018 NIS has a total of six scholarships for students in G11 and G12.

If you have an academically capable child, who you would like to be considered for an NIS
Scholarship, please email Mr. Tony (Executive Principal). The email address you should use is
scholarships@nadaschool.edu.sa. In the email please enclose the following details

a) The full name of the student

b) The current grade level and age of the student

¢) The current school of the student

d) Scanned copies of any official IGCSE / AS level Certificates.

The recommendations for scholarship places will be made to the Board of Trustees in August, after
students receive their June 2017 CIE / Edexcel examination results. All scholarship recommendations
will be based on the actual grades received in the CIE examinations.
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